
Mrs. Elvidge’s January 2025 Newsletter   
 

Happy 2025!  May this year bring 

you good health, happiness and 

prosperity! 

 
 

**Please make certain your 

child has a seasonally 

appropriate change of clothes 

at school.  Thank you! 
 

It is such fun to work with your children.  It 

is thrilling to watch them develop an understanding 

of new letters and skills. Please continue to review 

our letter of the week with your child at home and 

review all letters we have learned so far this school 

year. The letters we have learned so far this year 

are: Ff, Ee, Dd, Pp, Bb, Rr, Nn, Mm, Hh, Kk, 

Ll, Uu and Vv .   The first two weeks in January 

we will focus on reviewing the above letters. The 

second half of January, letters Ww, Yy and Zz 

will be introduced.   It truly helps to reinforce at 

home the skills I am teaching in the classroom.  

Your child thanks you for all of your extra efforts!! 
      Pajama Day will be held on Friday, January 31st-have 

your child wear PJs to school with sneakers       

The beginning of this month I will focus on 

evaluating the children in a variety of areas.  I will 

be conducting Parent/Teacher conferences on 

Monday, January 20th
. There will be 

NO school for students on the 20th.  Please make 

arrangements for childcare during your 

conference. No children should attend 

conferences.  During our conference we will 

discuss your child’s progress and plans for 

schooling for next year.  Details will be sent out via 

email soon about conference times. 

 

2025
Praying for a good year!

 

Open Enrollment for the 2025-2026 school year for  

ALL CURRENT FAMILIES begins on February 12th! 


